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SELECTMEN VOTE TO HOLD A FALL SPECIAL TOWN 
MEETING 

 
Rehoboth, MA August 22, 2017:  The Board of Selectmen voted to 
hold a Special Town Meeting on Monday, November 6, 2017.    The 
Warrant for the Special Town Meeting was opened by the Board of 
Selectmen on August 21, 2017 and requested articles for the warrant be 
submitted to the Office of the Board of Selectmen by noon on Thursday, 
September 14, 2017. 
 
The Special Town Meeting will start at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium at 
the Dighton Rehoboth Regional High School, 2700 Regional Road, 
Dighton, MA. 
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